Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve PiliSteve MaloneyPrincipalAssistant Principal

Dear 8th Grade Families:

I hope this email finds all of our students and their families safe and happy. I am reaching out to communicate some important end of the year dates.

Monday, June 15th, 2020 – Volz School Reverse 8th Grade Parade

From 1:00 to 1:20 PM on Monday June 15th the 8th grade staff will gather in front of Volz School using social distancing practices. If families wish they can drive down Third Ave (following the one way street signs) so the teachers can see the students. Please be sure that all family members stay in their car, and your cars keep moving a slow rate of speed to ensure the flow of traffic.

Wednesday, June 17th, 2020 – Volz School Virtual Promotion

At 6:30 PM on Wednesday, June 17th Volz School will begin broadcasting their virtual Promotion Ceremony. You can view it on the district's Facebook page or on the district website www.runnemedeschools.org.

Friday, June 19th, 2020 – 8th Grade Item Exchange Day

On Friday, June 19^{th} from 9:00-11:00 AM we are going to ask students to come to school and exchange their Chromebook and any other school owned items. They in return will receive any items left in their lockers and their diploma and any awards they may have received. Please see the below procedures for exchanging items.

All students must return their Chromebook and charger to receive their items.

- Pick up will all take place at the 4th & 5th grade entrance by the bike rack.
- Parents will be directed to drive through the Volz large parking lot and proceed behind the maintenance garage, continue around the back path, and stop at the 4th & 5th grade entrance.
- Please make a sign with your child(s) name and homeroom teacher on it, and place it in your front car window.
- Before you approach the pickup area, there will be an area for parents to drop library books, class novels and Chromebooks.
- When parents arrive we will use the sign with your child's name on it to identify them. We will retrieve the items and place it in the car. No parent or child should exit their car at any time.
- At this time the middle school yearbook shipment has been delayed due to covid-19, therefore it is uncertain if we will have the yearbooks by June 19th. If they come in, we will distribute them. If they do not come in, they will be distributed at a later date.

Thank you, and I hope you are all doing well.

Steve Pili Principal